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21st October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As the first half-term of Year 11 comes to an end, I would like to thank you for your support. I would 
also like to thank the vast majority of students who are attending school regularly, focusing in 
lessons, attending revision sessions and completing homework and revision at home daily.  
 
We recognise this has been a tiring half-term for Year 11 students and they have been working 
outside their comfort zones. I understand that students need to rest and recuperate over half-term 
as the next half-term will be even more intense with Year 11 Parents’ Evening and Mocks Exams 
being round the corner on our return. It is vital that students complete half-term holiday work that 
has been set and continue to revise. Miss Kaposi has helpfully added a blank version of a revision 
timetable to her bulletin that can help students to plan their time and this can be completed over 
the half-term break.  
 
Work has been set specifically by teachers on Class Charts to support Year 11 students to be 
successful.  This work has to be completed, it is not optional. Students should be working so they 
maintain the momentum they have built over this half-term.  
 
Finally, thank you for your support this half term getting your children into school. Our attendance 
has been above the national average and we want to continue to give our students the best 
opportunity to be successful in their exams this year. Attending regularly is the simplest way to 
achieve that. Thank you again to those that attended the Key To Success Evening earlier in the term 
which I hope this was informative.  The slides from that evening can be viewed here: 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2022/09/Key-To-Success-PPT-14.9.22-without-
video.pdf  
 
Have a great break - please try to maintain your child’s sleeping patterns and academic work 
commitments during the break to support with a smooth transition back to school on Monday 7th 
November. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr E Macaulay 
Assistant Principal  
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